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3 September 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
6B Harry Potter – Warner Bros Studios – Wednesday 22 September 2021 
 
Once again, we have secured the opportunity to visit Warner Bros. Studio Tour London – the 
making of R.K. Rowling’s Harry Potter and Fantastic Beasts films; a programme which we 
are sure will inspire and engage student’s writing through the magic of film-making. The visit 
will take the form of a behind-the-scenes walking tour, which features authentic sets, 
costumes and props from the films and showcases the artistry and technology that go into 
producing movies.  
 
In addition to the tour, there is a workshop where children will learn more about the secrets 
and work that goes on behind the camera. To make this trip possible, we kindly request 
payment as set out below which also includes transport costs. 
 
The details of the trip are: 
 

 Wednesday 22 September 2021 

 Leave school by coach at: 8:15 am 

 Leave Warner Bros at: 2:45 pm 

 Leader:    Miss Bristow 

 The children should wear school uniform with sensible comfortable shoes 

 A substantial packed lunch and a non-fizzy drink in an unbreakable container is 
required, plus an additional water bottle for throughout the day. 

 
Please make the payment of £35 by Friday 10 September 2021 via your child’s Scopay 
account. Please ensure that whilst in Scopay you provide consent for your child to attend 
and confirm your child’s collection arrangements. This can be found under the View 
Options/More Details section of Scopay. 
 
We are anticipating that we will arrive back at school for approximately 4:30pm, this will 
depend on traffic; should this change we will notify you by text.   
 
We thank you for your support and very much look forward to providing our year 6 children 
with this exciting hook into their next writing unit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Holly Bristow  
Class Teacher 
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